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As you know, the Hunters Point Power Plant is scheduled to be shut down some time in the second quarter of
2006. Letter Agreement 06-08 outlines the displacement process for HPPP employees. The Company is making
every effort to place as many employees as possible into jobs prior to implementing Title 206 and to avoid the
potential bumping of other employees. In accordance with Section 205.19 of the Physical Agreement, Company
proposes to place a HPPP employee into a Gas Service Representative vacancy. The employee would have the
option to return to his previous line of progression into Gas Service via Section 206.5 within his Demotion Area.
However, there are currently no vacancies within his Demotion Area, so exercising this option would result in
bumping. According to the Title 206 process, this employee would not have rights to GSR vacancies outside of
his Demotion Area.

Company proposes to place Daniel Pena into a Gas Service Rep vacancy in the San Carlos headquarters.
Mr. Pena meets the Section 3.5 residency requirement for this headquarters.

If you are in accord with the foregoing, and agree thereto, please so indicate in the space provided below and
return one executed copy of this letter to the Company.
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